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Upcoming 
Dates to 
Remember! 

 

Monday Fast 4 Tennis    
Commencing 9.00am every Monday 
Please contact Bev Schwarz on 
575512221 or Bev Giraud on 
0439398481 

Tuesday & Wed Night Pennant 
Will resume 6th & 7th October for 
Grading. Contact Tracy Carey 
57551688 or Heather Thompson 0428 
354 117 

Junior Tennis Coaching 
Mon, Wed & Fridays 

Every Monday, Wednesday and    
Friday afternoons. Contact Geoff  
Hollow 0418269249 

Saturday Junior Tennis     
Commencing Saturday 10th October. 
Contact Geoff  Hollow  0418269249 

AGM 

27th October 2020 at 6.45pm 

Junior Open Day—TBA 

To help our Junior members bounce 
back into tennis we will be offering a 
free coaching /social fun day for  all of 
our Junior Members. Date to be    
advised! 
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Bright Tennis Club 

 Committee 2019/2020 

President: Tracy Carey 

Treasurer: Jody Vlahandreas 

Secretary : Allan Poyner  

Vice President: Mick Crocker 

Memberships: David Chlebna 

Committee Members:  

Heike Fleckenstein 

Geoff Hollow 

Nathan Fenton 

Lee Rosser 

Adrian Ciolli 

Vivian Fadersen 

Tennis  Competit ion is  Back!  

Club Memberships now due... 
Club membership fees are due and payable by the 31st October 2020.  Once  

again we will be utilizing an online system of registration and payment through 

“My Tennis”. This is a Tennis Australia application and has been designed to 

make life easier for club administrators, allowing us to quickly and easily manage 

club memberships and generate membership reports. Memberships available:  

 

 

A copy of the Online Membership Instructions have been attached on pages 2 & 3 

for your information. Manual Registrations will continue to be offered if you do 

not have access to a computer. Please contact David Chlebna on 0409 808 469 

 

Family $195 

Single $80 

Student (under 12) $40 

Student (12—18 years) $45 

It gives me great pleasure to announce a return to competition   

tennis at the Bright Tennis Club effective 13th & 14th October 

(Grading 6 & 7th October)!  It has been 7 months since our Covid-19 

enforced break on the 23rd March 2020 so it will be great to see   

everyone back on court. To ensure a safe & permanent return to 

competition, we will be following Tennis Victoria’s Return to Tennis 

Guidelines. Tennis provides great opportunities to be active in an 

environment that enables physical distancing, so for this reason we 

have been open on a restricted basis since the 20th May. It has been 

wonderful to see so many families our enjoying our great sport. 

Happy Hitting & Stay well.  
Tracy Carey (President) 

Tennis Victoria Chief Executive 
Officer Ruth Holdaway MBE  said, 
“We are excited to see               
competition returning to the 
courts across Victoria.  The tennis 
community has been extremely 
patient and understanding 
through this difficult time.  Tennis 
Victoria is hugely grateful to all 
our brilliant volunteers, coaches 
and operators.  Working together, 
we will ensure tennis continues to 
play a positive role in helping 
keep people fit and well whilst 
managing this public health crisis. 

Covid Safe Principles: 

1. Don’t play if you are sick or unwell 

2. Sign the Register upon arrival 

3.  Physical distancing 1.5m 

4. Cough or sneeze into your elbow /tissue 

5. Remember to practice good hand      
hygiene and sanitise when arriving and 
leaving the venue 

6. Face masks are required to be worn (12 
years and over). Masks may be removed 
when playing 

7. Clubhouse to remain closed (apart from 
the toilets/changeroooms) 

8. No spectators 

9. BYO drink bottle 

10.Playing tennis will boost your physical 
wellbeing and boost mental health! 

https://www.tennis.com.au/vic/files/2020/09/Community-Tennis-Guidelines-Regional-Victoria.pdf
https://www.tennis.com.au/vic/files/2020/09/Community-Tennis-Guidelines-Regional-Victoria.pdf
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